
Year 9 Memo 23/5/25

This Week

We were straight back into 
it!  Lots to do and lots to 

prepare before the end of 
the year.

Friday we had a number of 
students on their Bronze 

DofE training course.  
Well done to all those 

involved.

Last Week

We hope everyon had a 
good half term and got 

fully refreshed ready for 
this last Summer term.

Next Week

It is Year 9's turn for the 
Kirklees schools 

athletics.  On Tuesday 
afternoon, a group of 

selected students will go 
to Leeds Road playing 

fields to represent 
Newsome 

Academy.  Good luck to all 
involved.
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